From: Penny Bloodworth pennyblood®@live.com
Subject: Fw: Dog Registrations
Date: 3 Aug 2022 at 15:52:07

From: Penny Bl onngp_eﬂnyjzlg_ojme&qqp
Sent: Tuesday( 17 November 2020 12:06 AM J
To: admin@cunderdin.wa.gov.au <admin@cunderdin.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Dog Registrations

Dear Shire Council,

We are writing to request the approval to have three registered dogs at our property
at 98 Mitchell Street Cunderdin.

This situation has arisen from the fact that we have decided to cohabitate at the same
address which brings 3 dogs into the household. The house is on a half acre block.
The dogs are fitted with electronic fence collars that work efficiently

We are asking for special consideration due to these circumstances as we do not
want to part with our pets.

Looking forward to a favourable response in this matter.

Kind regards, _

Penny Bloodworth and Perry Jasper.



